
Please pray for: 
• The preparations for all of this year’s summer’s camps will go smoothly
• The seeds sown into vulnerable children’s lives will bear fruit
• The BCYM team will have wisdom as they plan for the future.

Many of the thousands of Syrian refugee children living in Lebanon grow 
up with feelings of isolation and abandonment. Camps and kids-club 
events run by Baptist Children and Youth Ministry (BCYM) provide hundreds 
of these children with a safe environment where they can play and learn 
about experiencing God’s love for themselves. This message is incarnated 
in the lives of the BCYM leaders whose joy and compassion leaves a 
memorable impression on the children that they interact with.  Helping 
refugee children understand that they are seen, precious and loved – that 
they don’t have to face this world alone, is making such a difference in 
their young lives. 

February 2019: Knowing you’re not alone  

New! MEBO Monthly Prayer Focus

You can now give to MEBO by shopping with AmazonSmile and PayPal.

MEBO Monthly Prayer Focus is your opportunity to pray for the work of God’s kingdom in Lebanon and the Middle 
East. Every month we focus on a different aspect of the ministries you can support through MEBO, providing you with 
information and prayer points so you can pray with insight. Please use this resource to pray with your Community 
Group, your dorm floor, globally-minded friends, pastoral leadership, believing neighbors and colleagues, and also in 
your personal quiet time. Invite your parents, children, or grandchildren to pray, too. 
Thank you for joining us in prayer this month!.

To find out more on BCYM https://www.mebo.org/ministries/baptist-children-and-youth-ministries-bcym/


